THE JEWISH THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY OF AMERICA

MEMORANDUM
TO: Dr. David Roskies DATE: 29 October 1976
FROM: Joel S. Geffen

SUBJECT:

Thank you for the copy of the letter to Mr. Walter
Artzt. It is excellent. This will of course be
followed by a letter to him from Dr. Gerson Cohen
which I prepared and which contains the proposal
that he become the sponsor of the catalogue of our
Yiddish collection. Let us hope that Mr. Artzt
agrees to do this.
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